Austin County Appraisal District
906 E. Amelia St.
Bellville, TX 77418

Telephone: 979-865-9124
Foax: 979-865-3296

August 7, 2020

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Austin County Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on a proposed written reappraisal plan
on Thursday, August 20, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. at 906 E. Amelia St., Bellville, Texas.

The proposed written plan is for the periodic reappraisal of all property within the boundaries of the
district according to the requirements of Section 25.18 of The Texas Property Tax Code. The plan

shall provide for the reappraisal activities of all real and personal property in the appraisal district at
least once every three years.

If approved by the appraisal district board of directors, this proposed plan would take effect January
1, 2021 and end on December 31, 2022.

A copy of the proposed written plan will be made available pending approval by the Austin County
Appraisal District board of directors.




